Written Communications- Item 5/PC - Franks - Rcvd 10/11/2024

From: gary franks
To: CityClerk
Subject: Adu's

Date: Friday, October 11, 2024 7:01:04 AM

[You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

WARNING - This email originated from outside the City of Chula Vista. Do not click any links and do not open attachments unless you can confirm the sender.

PLEASE REPORT SUSPICIOUS EMAILS BY USING THE PHISH ALERT REPORT BUTTON or to reportphishing@chulavistaca.gov

No!! No more adu's please. We can't have any more cars in our street. People are cramming others in thier homes now, renting bedrooms, garages, etc.. all for greed! They want more money, but there is no parking already! Please, no more adu's.

Thank you Gary Franks Sent from my iPhone